
 

Legislature, 

  

Please give this Bill serious consideration. In fact, please do the “Right” thing and “pass-it”. This type of 
legislation is long over-due and should help curb this activity. 

  

Thank you! 

  

Brian L. Vik 

Vik Financial Services, Inc. 

2631 SW Sherwood Dr. 

Portland, Or. 97201 

C-503 997-2704 

bvik@vikfinancial.com 

“What is your Plan to Protect your Most Valuable Asset?” 

  

 
 
--  
Taylor's Law 
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